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Tuesday 8th September 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Updated Information for whole school return on Wednesday 9th September 2020 

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone in Y1 – Y6 back on Wednesday 9th September. 

Children in FS1 and FS2 will start w/c 14th September. Please note that the finish time for Y6 will be 

3.05pm.  

Start and finish times  

It is important that parents/carers drop off and collect their child at the allocated start and finish 

times.  

  

Year Group  Classes  Entrance  
Time IN at the start 

of the day  
Time OUT at the 
end of the day  

FS1 
am 

Mrs Mowthorpe & Mrs 
Pulford 

FS1 entrance at the 
Main Entrance 

8.45am  
11.45am  

 

FS1 pm 
 Mrs Mowthorpe & Mrs 

Pulford 
FS1 entrance at the 

Main Entrance 
12.15pm 3.15pm 

FS2 
Mrs Lyon 

Mrs Archibald 
Side gate on 

Buckingham Street 
8.45am  3.05pm 

Year 1 Miss Naylor 
Side gate on 

Buckingham Street 
8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 2 Miss Burnitt 
Side gate on 

Buckingham Street 
8.55am 3.15pm 

Year 3 
Miss Jagger 
Mrs Binns 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.55am  3.15pm 

Year 4 Mr Shepherd 
Car park entrance 

on Buckingham 
Street 

8.55am 3.15pm 

Year 5 
Miss Doy 

Miss Bloor 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 6 
Miss Earl 

Miss Bailey 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.45am 3.05pm 
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Reducing the amount of congestion outside the school gates 

Signage has been placed to indicate where year groups are to line up at the beginning of the school 

day and which side of the gates are to be used. We are relying on parental co-operation in terms of 

maintaining social distancing. We will be letting children in a year group at a time based on the 

timings set out.  At the end of the school day children will be dismissed via the same exit point. We 

would like parents/carers to bear with us as things will take slightly longer until everyone is familiar 

with the new routines, we have put into place to ensure that everyone is safe.  

Update on Breakfast Club and After-School Provision  

We only have a small number of places left at Breakfast Club and After School Provision. Once places 

have been allocated, we will set up a waiting list based on a first come basis. We will be reviewing 

both at the beginning of October to determine if we are able to increase the number of places.  

Please mail either the school office (admin@buckingham.hull.sch.uk) or Miss Hillman directly 

(principal@buckingham.hull.sch.uk)  if you would like to book a place for your child for Breakfast 

Club or After School Provision. Thank you to parents/ carers who have already contacted the school. 

The School Office will be in contact with you this week with details.  

Communicating with your child’s class teacher 

Your child’s class teacher will communicate to you via class dojo. Please ensure that you have signed 

up if you have not done so already.  

The School Office will continue to send out important information via Teachers2Parents text 

messaging service. 

If your contact details have changed during the summer holidays, please inform the School Office as 

soon as possible, to ensure you receive up-to-date information. 

Our priority is to ensure the safety of children and staff when everyone returns to school from next 
week. Please note that the above information is still subject to change depending on Government 
guidance and I will send out information if there are any changes. Your cooperation is appreciated.  
 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all next week.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss P Hillman  

Principal 
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